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WeGo Regional Bus routes will not operate Monday, February 15 
WeGo Star still scheduled for regular service 

 

NASHVILLE – Due to worsening road conditions throughout Middle Tennessee, WeGo Public Transit’s 

regional bus routes will not be in service on Monday, February 15, 2020. Routes effected are listed below and 
include the two cancellations announced earlier this evening: 
 

• 87 Gallatin 

• 88 Dickson 

• 89 Springfield/Joelton 

• 91 Franklin 

• 92 Hendersonville 

• 94 Clarksville 

• 95 Spring Hill 

• 96 Nashville/Murfreesboro 
 
The WeGo Star and 93 Star West End Shuttle are still expected to operate as scheduled, but customers 
should allow for additional travel time due to weather and road conditions between downtown and Vanderbilt. 
 
Customers should watch for media alerts on local television stations, follow WeGo Public Transit on social 
media (@WeGoTransit), and visit WeGoTransit.com’s snow route schedule page for continuous updates. 
Customers can also check one of the mobile real-time information tools such as Google Transit or the Transit 
App, or all WeGo Customer Care at 615-862-5950 for detailed information and service updates. 
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Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 

https://www.nashvillemta.org/Nashville-MTA-Snow-Schedules.asp

